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I live in the Pearl District and have witnessed the sad deterioration of our 

neighborhood in recent years as drug use and campsites have taken over our 

sidewalks and parks. HB 4002 provides necessary tools for law enforcement 

agencies and personnel in Portland to help restore the livability of our city. I urge you 

to pass this important legislation, which balances the need for drug treatment 

services with the need for residential safety and security. 


